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Speakers & Events 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Meeting, 
December 3 

 

12/10 Meeting 
Krish’s Home  

(Map to be emailed) 
 

12/14/15 
Christmas Party 

Phil & Mary’s 4 PM 
 

12/24 & 12/31 
Merry Christmas 
Happy New Year 

 
phil@broms.com 

 

December 5 2014  

Kim Chalekian 
Personal 
Trainer 

Shape 

Up?  

Kim’s 
Brick 
House  

Physical Training 
Is dedicated to helping 

her clients develop 
core muscles, even 

when seated. 271-1939. 
kcbrickhouse@gmail.com 

Dear Club Members, 
 

We have just experienced one of our most exciting weeks of this Rotary 
year, placing us in good company with many members of our community. 
  

Over the last few days - two Interact members along with their advisor 
Mr. Higa, re-vitalized the garden at the back of the Lunalilo Care Home 
with the help of Judy J, Jerry B, Alex and yours truly.  
 

Thanksgiving Day the Kaiser Interact Club joined us in a wonderful 
(service) event at Lunalilo Home, first organizing entertainment then 
serving Thanksgiving dinner to the Kupuna Residents. It was a smashing 
success by all reports from the Lunalilo Home family. We enjoyed the 
blessing of presenting acts of puppeteering, sign dance, ukulele and 
band music. Many members of the community came at our request, es-
pecially Kumu Hula Auntie Lei and her Ka Hale I O Kahala Halau, with 
keiki (little & larger) and ladies, filling the room with Aloha.  
 

Then, on Saturday, we participated as always, in the annual Hawaii Kai  
Christmas Parade down Lunalilo Home Road, this time adding a first for 
the club and the community, as we displayed our Duck Beautifica-
tion Contestants, proudly riding in a specially designed & constructed 
(Mahalo, Evan Knight) Duck Beauty Display Float, riding on its own 
wheels. Mahalo to community members who joined in with Judy J, Alex, 
Lan and, yes, me too. walking the parade route with us. The large ban-
ner we carried announcing the decorated Ducks, received standing ova-
tions with many questions about when we’ll have those cute little duckies 
floating in the Marina. The encouragement was deeply satisfied as we 
continue our planning for the future. 
 

The next step in our membership growth program occurs in January, when 
we host a gala luncheon, inviting folks from throughout the Hawaii Kai Com-
munity to learn about Rotary, and What's in it for You(?) including powerful 
community service projects & events, networking & participating with new 
friends in the world’s most respected community service organization. 

Aloha kakou, Jan.  

President Jan Black’s Message 

mele kalikimaka and hau'oli makahiki hou 
 

Merry Christmas & Happy New year to All 


